
Kathmandu University School of Management
conducted a one day workshop on "Family Business
Succession to Improve their Trade".
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On 26 May 2023, Kathmandu University School of Management, in joint

collaboration with the Godavari Chamber of Commerce and Industries,

conducted a one-day workshop on “Family Business Succession to Improve their

Trade”. Representatives from 17 different companies participated in the

workshop. The main objective of the workshop was to identify the challenges in

succession planning and generation transfer and their overall effect on trade.

The workshop was conducted through ERASMUS+ FAB Project and the WTO

Chairs Program – Nepal.
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